## Stockman, Tina

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 7:09 AM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program; DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

**Subject:** RE: March Supplemental

Program management has determined there will be a cost-share supplemental allocation on March 4<sup>th</sup>. MOSWIMS will be locked at 4:00 p.m. on the 4<sup>th</sup> to complete the process.

During the commission meeting on February  $10^{th}$ , the commission approved to increase the supplemental maximum for FY 21 to \$700,000.

If you have any questions, please contact your district coordinator.

Thank you,

Soil and Water Conservation Program

We'd like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department's Customer Satisfaction Survey at <a href="https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey">https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey</a>. Thank you.